
  Daily Readings for the                                                                                                      
Week of November 3, 2024 

Sunday, 11/3:  Deuteronomy 6:2-6/ Ps 18:2-4,47,51/ Hebrews 7:23-28/ Mark 12:28-34 

Monday, 11/4:  Philippians 2:1-4/ Ps 131:1-3/ Luke 14:12-14 

Tuesday, 11/5:  Wisdom 3:1-9/ Ps 23:1-6/John 6:37-40      

Wednesday, 11/6:  Philippians 2:12-18/ Ps 27:1,4,13-14/ Luke 14:25-33 

Thursday, 11/7:  Philippians 3:3-8/ Ps 105:2-7/ Luke 15:1-10                                   

Friday, 11/8:  Philippians 3:17—4:1/ Ps 122:1-5/ Luke 16:1-8 

Saturday, 11/9:  Ezekiel 47:1-2,8-9,12/ Ps 46:2-3,5-6,8-9/ 1 Corinthians 3:9-11,16-17 

Prayer Corner 

Betty Anderson, Rich Kleineck,  Bill Ihns, 

Marilyn Stevenson, Julie Ahrendsen, Zoey Meyers,                                            

 Carrie Leeper, Larry Marek, Carl Koppes,  Marsha Lasack,                     

 Chris Gibbs, Wendy Larive, Fr. Andrew  

                                 

Schedule for November 10, 2024 

Lector:  Shari                                                
Greeters/Gifts:  Leeper Family                                
Servers:   Kevin                                           
Money Counters:  Mary A M/Mary A K                                 
Extraordinary Ministers                                    
of the Eucharist:  Mary A M/Jon                                                                                                 

Today’s Mass Intention                 
Arnold Curley, Arnold Curley Jr,   

Steve Welsh and Dick Welsh                                                  

Mass Intention 11/10/2024               
Jerry and Arnella Comstock 

309 Church Street• PO Box 98 

Oxford Junction, IA 52323 

Mass Schedule: 10:30am Sunday 

www.sacredheartoj.org 

Sacred Heart Office Hours 

Mon., Wed., Fri. 

10:00am-11:00am 

Phone: 319-320-5003 

St. John the Baptist (Mt. Vernon)  

Office Hours: 

Tues.: 8:00am-5:00pm, Fri.: 7:00am-3:30pm 

Phone: 319-895-6246 

St. Isidore (Springville) Office Hours: 

Wed. & Thurs.: 10:00am-3:00pm 

Phone: 319-854-6141 

Pastor:  

Rev.  Andrew Awotwe-Mensah:  

DBQ137@dbqarch.org 

Deacon: 

Mark Sandersfeld 

dbq137d@dbqarch.org 

Administrative Assistant: 

Wendy Swan: dbq155sec@dbqarch.org 

Phone: 319-320-5003 

Bookkeeper: 

Sue Zeller: dbq155bk@dbqarch.org 

Parish Council Chairperson: 

Jon Eganhouse: egnhws@netins.net                                                                       

Finance Council Chairperson: 

Brett Moorman: bdmoorman@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                 

Ladies of the Sacred Heart: 

Mary Ann Mostaert:   

mamostaert@gmail.com 

Director of Religious Education: 

Sarah Rissler:  

sarahrissler10@gmail.com 

Music Ministry Leaders: 

Carmie Nowachek:  

nowachekfarms@hotmail.com 

Karen Bachman: wlbach@netins.net 

Website & Facebook Administrator: 

Colleen Coon: collcoon@gmail.com 

Parish Council Members:  

Monte Ahrendsen 

Jon Eganhouse 

Abby Inglis 

Amber Fall 

Colleen Coon 

Julie Ahrendsen 

Glenda Leeper 

Finance Council Members: 

Donna Schewe 

Brett Moorman 

Ron Nowachek 

Kris Leeper 

Mark Denniston 

 



PASTOR SPEAKS 

Dear Parishioners, 

 This weekend, I want to share two significant issues and ideas from the 
USCCB. The first concerns the Feast of Christ the King, and the second concerns      
a new national initiative, Walk With One. 

1. Christ the King Resources—November 24, 2024 

 The Committee for Religious Liberty has identified the Solemnity of Christ 
the King as a fitting moment in the liturgical year to promote the Church’s teaching 
on religious freedom. They have prepared materials to help educate the faithful about 
this solemnity, which the Church celebrates this year on November 24, 2024. 

 Among the important points to note is a  Novena to Christ the King,          
November 15–23, the nine days preceding the solemnity. The USCCB encourages 
Catholics to participate in this Novena. Let us take this time to offer prayers to our 
sovereign king for the freedom of the Church. Daily intentions and a concluding 
prayer to Christ the King can be found at                                                         
www.usccb.org/Christ-the-King-2024-novena.  

2. According to the National Eucharistic Revival 

Secretariat, after the National Eucharistic Congress, we entered into the most         
important phase of our three-year National Eucharistic Revival: the Year of Mission. 
Catholics from all walks of life are encouraged to go out into the world and live a life 
of mission rooted in the Eucharist. The new keystone initiative for this year is Walk 
With One. 

 The Stages of Spiritual Companionship 

1. Identify —through prayer choose someone God wants you to accompany on their 
journey home to the Church.  

2. Intercede –Pray for them and ask God to remove whatever obstacles are making it 
difficult for this person to draw closer to Christ and his Church. Pray for the grace to 
be able to accompany them well. 

3. Connect—Find ways to build a deeper relationship with this person. 

4.  Invite —Follow the promptings of the Holy Spirit. When the time is right, invite 
your friend to take a concrete next step in fostering a personal relationship with Jesus 
and the Church. This might mean joining you for a small group or Mass on Sunday. 

https://www.eucharisticrevival.org/walk-with-one 

 

  

Refreshments will be served after Mass today.  Serving Committee will be Nadine, 
Dena and Carmie.  Thank you ladies.  We will also have Table of Plenty set up in   
the hallway today. You may purchase items before and after Mass.   

The 1/4 Beef Raffle is in full swing.  Sacred Heart Church will be raffling off two   
1/4 Beef with basic processing included.  Tickets are $20 each or you can purchase    
6 tickets for $100.  Please see a Parish Council member to get your tickets to sell.  
Turn your stubs and money into Jon Eganhouse or any Parish Council member or  
Finance Committee member. 

The Ladies of the Sacred Heart will have a cinnamon roll bake on November 23rd.  
We are taking orders in the near future, in addition to being able to order online.    
Ads have been posted on Facebook and are hanging in the windows.  The deadline  
for ordering is November 13th. 

The price of 6 day memorial candles has increased to $ 4.00 effective now.  We    
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

The Ladies of the Sacred Heart  had another successful meeting last Sunday.  Thank 
you to all who attended.  We were able to discuss numerous topics within one hour.  
Our next meeting will be on November 24th after Mass. 

Please text Amy Eganhouse if you have a child that you would like Sacred Heart to            
correspond with and send out care packages from time to time.                                         
Amy’s Phone # is (563) 212-4867.   

Let us take the time to say “Thank You” to  the volunteers who help make our Parish thrive.  
You are so important to our Sacred Heart family.     

October 27, 2024 Collection 

Envelopes      $  285.00        
Offertory             85.10      
Candles               10.00              

TOTAL        $   380.10  

      Please have all bulletin submissions to Wendy Swan by Wednesday PM 

Parish Baptism Preparation Class for 
Families Seeking Infant Baptism at St. 
John, St. Isidore, and Sacred Heart. 

Preparation Class Venue:                   
St. John the Baptist  Mt. Vernon, IA   
Time:  2:00pm 

Scheduled Dates for Classes: 

Coming Soon 


